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The Write Angle 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

The first seven months of the 2020-21 bowling season were something none 
of us anticipated, nor appreciated.  Cancellations, rescheduling, closings,   
curfews, and complete disruption were the new “normal” for the bowling 
world. 

 

Let us welcome the new year (2021) as a year of new beginnings and one to form cherished 
memories as we move forward on our journey.  What the New Year brings to you depends 
greatly on what you bring to the New Year! 

 

As we begin to plan for our rescheduled Annual Meeting weekend, please keep in mind we, 
along with the Ohio State USBC Board of Directors, have always held the well-being of you, 
our members, foremost in our plans. 

 

The Exchange Mart and Delegate Welcome Party on May 21st will be packed with        
recognition of our “Communication Super Heroes”.  The Poster Contest always brings such 
creative ideas from the local associations and member clubs, and the voting for the “Best” is 
always exciting.  There will be many fund-raising ideas as well as games to partake, along 
with light snacks.  Tables at the Exchange Mart are $5.00 each and you must have a poster to 
have a table.  Deadline for reservations is May 5th. 

 

Saturday morning will be our Annual Meeting where we will be electing a Secretary/
Treasurer and 4 Directors.  Deadline for credentials is May 5th.  Following the meeting is the 

Related Clubs Award Breakfast where we will announce our contest 
winners along with the President’s Club naming the 2021 Ruth Smith 
Award winner and the Association Manager’s Club selecting the 2021 
Gene Myers Award winner.  Breakfast reservations are $22.00 and the     
deadline for reservations is May 13th. 

 
- Ruth 

www.buckeyebowlingwriters.com 



 

 

Updated Table Reservation date:  May 5, 2021 

BBW is seeking candidates, just like you, for the following positions: 
Secretary/Treasurer, Director #5, Director #6, Director #7, Director #9 

 
We are always looking for interested and dedicated bowlers. Someone who is interested in promot-
ing the sport we love and enjoy. Maybe this is you? 
 
I would like to thank you for being a member of the BBW. Membership shows that you are active in 
the promotion of our sport.  Please consider becoming part of this exciting organization as a mem-
ber of the advisory board.  Why not join us in promoting the sport we love? 
 
The election for these positions will be held at our annual meeting. 
 
Please reply to the address below, no later than May 7, 2021. 
 
Be sure to send back your response to be included in a drawing for a free one-year membership. 
 
Thanks for your time and consideration! 
 
Valerie Eckman, BBW Nominating Chairman 
746 Lambton Circle, Lancaster, OH 43130 



 

 

The Buckeye Bowling Writers is your key to 
learning and improving your writing skills! 

 

 Our mission is to bring together in an atmosphere of friendliness and cooperation those who promote bowling 
in the State of Ohio and who are members of any Ohio bowling association.  Our services and activities include: 

 Newsletter - The Write Angle 

 Writing Contest 

 Publication Contest 

 Poster Contest 

 Annual Meeting and Awards Presentations 

 Workshops 

 Website - www.buckeyebowlingwriters.com 

 Administers the Mary Jannetto Award for Local Bowling Promotion 

 Administers the Ruth Heath-Trott Award for Excellence in Bowling Involvement 

 Exchange Mart for members and guests 

 Delegate Welcome Party for delegates and guests attending the Ohio State USBC Annual Meeting 
 (shared responsibility rotated among the members of the Buckeye Bowling Boosters Club) 

 Supports the International Bowling Museum and Hall of Fame and the Bowlers to Veterans Link 

 Offers promotion and publicity assistance to Ohio local associations 

 Promotes Ohio State USBC activities 

 Promotes International Bowling Media Association of America membership 
 
 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
 
I hereby apply for membership in the BUCKEYE BOWLING WRITERS and confirm all information below is correct: 
 
 
 
Name: _________________________________________________ Phone: (        ) _______________ 
 
Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: ____________________________________________ State: _______  ZIP: ________________ 
 
E-Mail: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Local Association: ___________________________________ Position:  ________________________ 
 
Publication for which I write: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Dues Enclosed:  $7.00  New _____  Renewal _____ 
 
Mail to:  Julia Rhodes, 1024 Haley St., Van Wert, OH  45891         (419) 238-5942 
 
 

www.buckeyebowlingwriters.com 

Buckeye Bowling Writers 
 

Providing service in promotion and recognition through all media for the sport of bowling. 

President:  Ruth Heath-Trott  grtrott@gmail.com 
Secretary:  Julia Rhodes   julestar53@gmail.com 
Editor:  Lori Gillen   lorigillen@hotmail.com 


